
HOPEWELL AREA SCHOOL BOARD 

REORGANIZATION MEETING 

DECEMBER 6, 2016 

 

The Board of Directors of the Hopewell Area School District met in regular session on 

Tuesday, December 6, 2016 in the Board Room of the Administration Building, 2354 Brodhead 

Road, Hopewell Township for the purpose of effecting a permanent organization of the Board in 

compliance with Section 404 of the Public School Code of 1949, as amended, and any other business 

which may come before the Board of Directors. 

Mr. Bufalini, President of the Board, called the meeting to order at 7:04 p.m.  Prayer and flag 

salute was led by Mr. Bufalini.   Roll call by the secretary followed.  Those Directors in attendance 

were: 

John Bowden 

David H. Bufalini 

Lesia Dobo 

Rob Harmotto (participated by video conference) 

Lori McKittrick 

Daniel Santia 

Anna Segner 

Jeffrey Winkle 

 

Members Absent 

Daria Minton 

Daniel Santia 

 

 Also in attendance were: Dr. Michelle Miller, Superintendent; John Salopek, Solicitor; 

Johannah M. Robb, Business Administrator; Nancy Barber, Secretary; and citizens. 

 Motion by Jeff Winkle, seconded by John Bowden, to nominate John Salopek as Temporary 

President.  Motion carried by a unanimous vote of all Directors in attendance. 

 Mr. Salopek called for nominations for President.  Motion by Lesia Dobo, seconded by Lori 

McKittrick, to nominate David Bufalini as President of the Board.  There being no other nominations 

for President, Motion by John Bowden, second by Anna Segner, nominations for President closed. 

 Roll Call vote for David Bufalini as President of the Board of Directors.  Motion carried 

unanimously by an affirmative vote of all Directors present. 

 Mr. Bufalini called for nominations for Vice President.  Motion by Lori McKittrick, seconded 

by Anna Segner, to nominate Lesia Dobo as Vice President of the Board.  There being no other 

nominations for Vice President, Motion by John Bowden, seconded by Lori McKittrick, nominations 

for Vice President closed. 
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 Roll call vote for Lesia Dobo as Vice President of the Board of Directors.  Motion carried 

unanimously by an affirmative vote of all Directors present. 

VISITORS 

 Sandy Giordano asked the procedure for using the Senior High School track for a charity 

event.  Dr. Miller said that once she had more specific information regarding the event, she would be 

happy to discuss it with her. 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further discussion or recommendations to come before the Board of Directors, 

Mr. Bufalini asked for a motion for adjournment. 

Motion by Lesia Dobo, seconded by Jeff Winkle, that the meeting be adjourned.  Motion 

carried.  Mr. Bufalini adjourned the meeting at 7:13 p.m. 

HOPEWELL AREA SCHOOL BOARD 

 

      David Bufalini, Board President 

 

 

Nancy M. Barber, Secretary 


